
PUBLIC NOTICE 

         April 3, 2014  
 

The St. Charles County Government Department of Workforce Development, the designated 

Workforce Investment Act grant recipient, has announced a modification to the Two Year Plan 

of the Workforce Investment Act for the St. Charles Region. 

 

The proposed Planning Budget Summary will be available for review for 30 days from the date 

of this notice at the St. Charles County Department of Workforce Development’s Missouri 

Career Center, located at 212 Turner Blvd., St. Peters, Missouri 63376-6426.  Hours of 

availability are from 7:30 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday and Friday 9:00 a.m. 

until 4:30 p.m.  You may request copies prior to the date of availability.  These proposed 

modifications may also be viewed from our website (http://work.sccmo.org/workforce/) in the 

News section. 

  

Please forward any comments directly to Luanne Cundiff, Workforce Investment Board Chair or 

Donald N. Holt, St. Charles County Department of Workforce Development Executive Director 

at the above address.  Comments are also welcome at the Missouri Division of Workforce 

Development, P.O. Box 1087, Jefferson City, MO  65102-1087. 


